
Alex Horsbrugh-Porter will be attending the IPA Annual Conference on 25 April 2024.

The IPA Annual Conference is a gateway to the latest insights, trends and analysis for the
insolvency profession and what lies ahead for the sector, delivered by speakers from government
agencies, financial policy makers, market research, leading legal and insolvency practices, and the
IPA regulatory team.

Please get in touch if you would like to connect at the event. 
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